
Public Notice 

 
 
The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community Development Department 
(HCDD), is proposing an ordinance approving and authorizing a Memorandum of Understanding 
between the City and Daikin Comfort Technologies North America, Inc. (Daikin), to establish the 
terms of a gift of twenty (20) energy-efficient Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning (HVAC) 
units by Daikin to the City.  
 
The City will install the HVAC units in a limited number of residential homes on behalf of 
homeowners who participate in the Home Repair Program (HRP). Homes within the HRP 
pipeline will be selected on a first come, first served basis set by the Daikin initiative.  Eligible 
homes may be funded under Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Community 
Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR), and Tax Increment Reinvestment 
Zone (TIRZ) funding and will follow the regulations required by the appropriate funding 
source(s).  
 
Daikin will provide all relevant product warranties, instructions, and literature included with the 
HVAC units. Additionally, Daikin will provide technical training and support to each City 
Contractor who will select, install, and commission the HVAC equipment, at no cost to the City 
or City Contractor. No funding is attached to this item.   
 
The previous Mayor Sylvester Turner approved Daikin’s donation on behalf of the City on April 
18, 2023.  
 
The public has seven (7) days to comment on these proposed items. The seven-day period 
extends from Tuesday, June 11, 2024, through Tuesday, June 18, 2024. For additional 
information on this item, contact Kenneth Brown at (832) 469-5834. Written comments can be 
submitted by email to Kenneth.Brown3@houstontx.gov .  
 
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 1. For any information about our Complaints and 
Appeals Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.   
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